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Goethe University Frankfurt, the University of Mannheim, the Mannheim Center for 
Macroeconomics and Finance, and CRC TR 224 are pleased to announce the 2023 Frankfurt-
Mannheim Macro Workshop, to take place in Frankfurt, on 6 October 2023 (Friday). 
 
The goal of this workshop is to provide a forum for the discussion and development of macro-
oriented research projects by researchers at universities and research institutions in Frankfurt 
and Mannheim. A special focus will be on the implications of intra-household decisions on 
sectoral reallocation, fertility choices, children welfare, labor supply and career choices, 
gender pay gap, and housing decisions. 
 
Submissions in any field of macroeconomics are invited. We invite submissions from all 
faculty members as well as advanced Ph.D. students. Submissions from junior researchers are 
especially encouraged. Only papers not yet accepted for publication should be submitted. 
 
The submission deadline is 31st July 2023. Interested colleagues are invited to send a paper in 
PDF format to ffma.macro@gmail.com. When submitting the paper, please indicate if you are 
willing to attend the workshop as a discussant. Participants will be informed about the 
decision on their paper by 31st August 2023. 

We gratefully acknowledge funding by the DFG unit "Macroeconomic Implications of Intra-
Household Decision Making." For any further questions regarding the workshop, please 
contact the following organizers. 
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